
TOWN OF ARGYLE, TEXAS 
NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM 

 
 
A majority of the members of the Town Council may be in attendance at the monthly Morning 
with the Mayor event held on Saturday, April 6, 2019 at 9:00 am at the Argyle Town Hall, 308 
Denton Street, Argyle, Texas.  No action will be taken. 
 
 
CERTIFICATION: 
 
I hereby certify that the above notice was posted on the bulletin board at the Argyle Town Hall, 
308 Denton Street, Argyle, Texas by the 3rd day of April, 2019 at 8:20 am. 
 
 
 
_______________________________________ 
Erika McComis, Town Secretary 


